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Hello Parents! 

We have acquired space at Semiahmoo Mall in White Rock to sell raffle tickets for our AMAZING Family 

Fun Fair Raffle.  The PAC is looking for student volunteers, who are accompanied by their parents, to 

sign up for raffle ticket sales at Semiahmoo Mall, on April 30th and May 1st.  Spots are 1st come 1st serve.  

A PAC parent will be there as well, however parents of volunteers are asked to attend with their child. 

We will have the car and some of the other prizes on display and an area for the students to sit and sell 

tickets.  Student volunteers are also encouraged to bring their own book of tickets to sell. 

There are sign-up times available on Saturday, April 30th from 10 a.m. – 6 p.m. and on Sunday, May 1st 

from 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.  We can only have 6 students at a time in 1 hour intervals.  You must sign up if you 

are coming to sell tickets at the mall.  

Please sign up online by clicking on the link below. 

Here’s how it works in 3 easy steps: 

1. Right click on the link http://vols.pt/vC53AY and select “Open Hyperlink” to access our invitation 

page on VolunteerSpot. 

2. Enter your email address (you will NOT need to register an account on VolunteerSpot). 

3. Sign up!  Choose your spots – VolunteerSpot will send you an automated confirmation and 

reminders…easy! 

NOTE:  VolunteerSpot does not share your email address with anyone.  If you prefer not to use your 

email address, please contact our PAC President Aimee Van Nuland-MacDonald, at 

philandaimee@shaw.ca 

Thank you so much for all of your support in making this a successful fundraiser for the students at Ray 

Shepherd Elementary School. 


